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Comments: The Stibnite Gold Project is too risky for the aquatic habitat it has the potential to negatively affect.

Restoration of this area may be appropriate, but not as part of a new mining project.  The East Fork South Fork

Salmon River watershed should be managed with salmon and other aquatic resources in mind, not for mining.

Thank you.  


